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          AGUA PARA LA SALUD

GUATEMALA


   NIT: 3413318-6

                  Callejón  de Burrito  # 1, Antigua

                Tel: 502-5776-0250
March 30, 2010
To: Save The Children Guatemala
PeerWater Exchange

International Rural water

From: Lynn Roberts

Executive Director

Aqua Para La Salud, (“Water For Health”) 

Dear Sir / Madam,

I would like to take this opportunity to advise you that the project in Vipecbalam was completed in the late part of March 2010. The project consisted of the construction of  a “ lavamano” or hand washing station.

The village cooperated very well and no unusual events transpired during the project. Following are a series of photos of the project.
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Lavamano under construction with rain water entrance for future use
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Lavamano showing faucets and clean out for drains
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Covered seepage pit under construction to receive grey water from lavamano
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Satisfied  water users
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I would like to thank PeerWater Exchange, Save The Children, and International Rural Water for their cooperation and  their joint support of these school projects. These efforts will ensure a safe environment for the school children of Guatemala.
Sincerely Yours,
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Mr. Lynn Roberts

Legal  Representative
Agua Para La salud

